
City of Selden 

City Council meeting minutes 

September 13, 2021 

 

 The Governing Body of the City of Selden met in regular session on Monday, September 

13th, 2021 at the Selden City Office.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Mayor 

Koerperich.  Present were:  Bernie Koerperich, Mayor; Steve Rogers, Jacque Boultinghouse, 

Dusty Spresser, and Tammie Stevenson, Council Persons; Leroy Spresser, City 

Superintendent; and Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk. 

 

 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited at this time.  

 

The council went over the minutes from the August 16th regular meeting.  Dusty 

motioned and Steve seconded to approve the regular meeting minutes.  The motion carried. 

 

Leroy stated he has not received the sewer alarm bid. 

 

 Danielle has talked to Jan about the untagged vehicles and horse manure. 

 

 Tammie motioned and Steve seconded to go into executive session for 10 minutes at 

7:03.  The motion carried and all present were invited.  The meeting reconvened at 7:13 with no 

decision being made. 

 

 There was discussion about how to use the funds received for the tornado damage. 

 

 Leroy stated that the streets will need to be repaved in the next 4 or 5 years. 

 

 The tornado damage repairs have not started yet. 

 

 There was a good crowd for the BBQ.  Lots of new faces were in attendance. 

 

 Removing tree stumps will be added to the agenda next month. 

 

 The carpet and linoleum bids will be presented at the next meeting. 

 

 The council went over the monthly voucher list. Jackie stated that a voucher to Karls 

Cash Store for the BBQ food and supplies in the amount of $119.07 needs to be added. 

Tammie motioned and Dusty seconded to approve the vouchers and warrants be drawn on the 

Treasury for the same.  The motion carried. 

  

 Jackie presented two Cereal Malt Beverages applications for Gloria Goscha.  Jacque 

motioned and Steve seconded to approve.  The motion carried. 

 

 Bernie stated that he has been asked about the city snow plow.  Leroy stated that it 

should not be sold. 

 

 Leroy will be mowing at the old landfill with the county mower. 



 

 The light in the kitchen of the Community Building needs to be replaced.  It was decided 

to replace it with an LED light. 

 

 There being no further business, Steve motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:41 p.m.   

Dusty seconded, the motion carried and the meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jacqueline A. Neff, City Clerk 


